
Below is an update to the Captains Golf Course operations that will take effect on Tuesday, May 26: 

  

1. It is still a requirement that all players have a tee time reservation in order to play. Walk-ons will 

not be accepted. This includes the early morning back 9 play. Please use the on-line system to make 

your reservations. Day of play reservations must be made by calling the shop. Reservations for back 

9 play may be made on-line as well, although those in the "Morning" membership category will need 

to call the shop for back 9 reservations on Fridays, Saturdays or Sundays. 

 

2. All payments are by credit card only. Payment is accepted at the time you check in at the pro 

shop window. 

  

3. Members may bring guests for play. Please make reservations via the on-line system.  

 

4. General public may reserve tee times one day prior to the play date. General public reservations 

can only be made by calling the pro shop at 508-896-1716, ext. 105. 

  

5. Golf carts are available and are single rider only (family members living in the same household 

may share a cart). Riding carts should be reserved when you book your tee time. Push carts are also 

available for rent. 

 

6. We will be using 15 minute tee time intervals. 

 

7. At this point there will be no food and beverage offerings. The Freemans Grill is planning to begin 

offering a grab and go service beginning Friday, May 29. 

 

8. The clubhouse restrooms will be open for use. Those using the restroom must wear a face 

covering. There will be signage posted indicating the limits for how many people will be allowed in 

the restroom at a time. In addition, the restrooms at the snack bar adjacent to the Port 10 tee will 

be open to the golfers. There are no porta-johns currently on the golf course. 

  

9. There is no drinking water provided on the golf course. 

  

10. There are no trash receptacles on the course. What you carry in, you carry out. 

 

11. Scorecards will not be available at the course at this time. We have posted a pdf of a scorecard 

on our web site. You can download the scorecard by CLICKING HERE. 

 

12. Pro shop merchandise will be available for sale by calling ahead, paying by credit card, and we 

will place the items in a bag outside the pro shop for pick up. 

https://48660.r.ag.d.sendibm3.com/mk/cl/f/0bjc_kPR_Srbnc35eNvUtMSABLVM2z24NWGWc1KJmzZwyXkQMYOiWyMYle11F_2l00hlBmnVmjVDUhUvpzLlHZNR_n1snTyFXaOYXiDv7i3j13fvFdI4K3fEw7JY41KulBknIsVBn3bVHfWhYxOS_gLJnM6gsTJmsOUMS0ZHZULGwQpjRVZ9y0rsmN12ZwWm3CGQ24hUwMfawAhUdfe-oYu_UA-JmiVzbrei9EunI4ZGLbtw0k2XiIwXaTo


 

 

13. We remain limited in regard to the number of staff we are allowed on site, so please use the on-

line reservation system whenever possible. 

 

14. Players will still be required to remain in their vehicles until 15 minutes prior to their tee time 

and they must return to their vehicle immediately following their round. No gathering. 

 

15. The driving range and the practice putting greens will remain closed. 

 

16. All players are required to practice social distancing, stay six feet apart. Masks are required 

when a person enters a building or cannot practice social distancing for any reason. 

  

Thank you and stay safe. 

  

  

  

  

 


